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Reminders: 

* It was great to see you all at Cultural 

Fair! The students did an amazing job!     

* Pi Day is next Monday, March 14th. The 

students should be studying the number 

Pi and bringing in their canned goods!   

* Please make sure you are sending in 

electronic pictures for graduation.    

* Tuesday Folders and VIP Folders are 

coming home this Tuesday. Please let me 

know if you have any questions. Please 

return by Friday.  

  What We’re Learning: 
 

Reading: We will focus on drama texts 

and reading comprehension strategies.             

 

Writing: We will be planning and writing 

opinion essays.  

 

Math: We will begin working on Volume!  

 

Social Studies: We will continue to 

learn about life in the 1950s.     

Important Dates: 

Week of 

March 7th  
 

March 10th  

Reading MAP testing  

 

March 11th   

Math Homework Due 

 

March 14th   

Pi Day!  

Canned Goods Due  

 

March 15th   

Spirit Night @ Chick-Fil-A  
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